
Dear Sirs:                         April 4, 2008 
 
We appreciate the maps and other information you sent.  
If you go with the northern route, the path will come 
within 300 ft. of the Keating/O'Connell parcels in 
Dixieland.  The property has belonged to our family 
for three generations. 
 
Some of our family members in Texas have humming 
Electrical towers on the edge of their property.  They 
are no longer able to lease that part of the ranch 
because cattle can't tolerate the noise.  I was told 
that you moved the line so as not to come close to a 
dairy near our land. 
 
We had hoped to be able to sell our property in 
Dixieland and to be able to realize a good return on 
our investment.  If the line goes that close to us, it 
is certain that we will not be able to sell it or 
develop it for future use. We have been paying taxes 
and water availability for over 50 years. 
 
It seems to us, the three families involved, that you 
will be asking our family to sacrifice a lot to get 
power to San Diego. Property values will certainly go 
down. 
 
The line is not needed and will be a disaster to the 
environment as well as the people involved. 
 
It is inconceivable that the Sunrise Powerlink/ Green 
Path Southwest project could come along side of our 
property and render it useless.  If this happens, you 
will be forcing us to let the land go for taxes. 
 
Please rethink your plan and find a better solution. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lila K. O'Connell, For Keating and O'Connell Families 
 

Patti C. Reed, For Keating and Reed families 

D0173


